Jorge Van Den Brande

From: Michael Moore

Sent: Wednesday, 8 May 2019 8:00 PM

To: Jorge Van Den Brande

Cc Mark Jacobs; David Koppers

Subject: Re: Moolarben Stage 1 and Stage 2 modifications - Notification
Jorge,

We have no issues with the approach proposed by the commission for finalising the determination of the Moolarben
modifications (i.e. to be determined by the two commissioner panel of Gordon Kirkby and Prof Chris Fells).

Our thoughts are with Prof Willgoose, and wish him a speedy recovery.

Kind regards
Michael

Sent from my iPhone

On 8 May 2019, at 1:41 pm, Jorge Van Den Brande <Jorge.VanDenBrande@ipcn.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

This message was sent from outside the company. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
source of this email and know the content is safe.
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Hello Michael,
Please find attached correspondence from the Chair of the IPC.
Kind regards,

Jorge Van Den Brande | Planning Officer
NSW Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
e: Jorge.vandenbrande@ipcn.nsw.gov.au _ | f:+61 2 9383 2133 | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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